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Minutes of the Planning Committee Meeting held at Buckden 
Millennium Centre on 24th February 2015 
 
 
 Present Cllr MacAndrew (Chairman) 
 Cllrs Mrs Shirley, Mrs Millard, Bennett, Moore, Richardson and J. Chase, Clerk 

   
 

 
 

 
Apologies 
No apologies were received  

3807 
 

Declarations of Interest 
None were made 

3808 Report on previous Meeting 
The Minutes of the Planning Committee held on the 10th February 2015  were agreed and 
signed 

3809 The Committee agreed to recommend refusal of the following application 
15/00159/FUL Erection of two storey front extension, single storey side/front extension 
and single storey side extension following demolition of garage and utility room. 
30 Mayfield Buckden. 
The proposed development is disproportionate to the site and represents over 
development, and a too much of the proposed development is in front of the current 
building line. 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved ……………………………        Date……………………………… 


